
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oregon Health and Science University (OHSU) is proposing to buy Legacy Health 
(Legacy). This means that Legacy will be a fully owned business of OHSU, and Legacy 
will be fully integrated into the OHSU system.  

Oregon Health Authority’s (OHA) Health Care Market Oversight (HCMO) program is 
reviewing this proposal to make sure it supports Oregon’s goals of health equity, lower 
costs, increased access, and better care. And you can help! We’d like to hear from 
people who have received care at OHSU or Legacy, health care providers, health care 
experts, and consumer advocates.  

Join a community review board. 
 
This group will advise OHA about 
potential impacts and whether to 
approve the deal.  Submit your 
application to become a member by 
Friday, January 10, 2025. 
 
Scan the code to learn more.  
 

 

Submit a written public comment. 
 
Email hcmo.info@oha.oregon.gov or 
call 503-945-6161 with your input and 
include the word “OHSU” in your 
message.  

Public comments are posted to OHA’s 
website and may be published in 
reports. Please do not include private 
or sensitive information in your 
comments. 

 

 
 

Have you 
received care 
from OHSU or 

Legacy Health? Tell us what 
you think!  

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HPA/HP/Pages/039-OHSU-Legacy.aspx
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